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EWELL GROVE WORLD BOOK DAY 
 

World Book Day is all about promoting reading for pleasure. A special thank you to the FOEG who organised 
our book swap – which the children and staff thought was amazing! 

 

 

 

NETBALL TEAM 
 

The Year 5 and 6 Netball 
Team have been competing in 
some friendly tournaments 
over the past few weeks. They 
have represented the school 
with excellent determination 
and resilience.  

Well done! 

 

STAFFING CHANGES 

We say a sad farewell to Miss Caitlin Riordan, in Kite 
Class, who will be leaving us at the end of this half 
term. We also say goodbye to Mrs Rachel Mellor, in 
our office. I am sure you will all want to join me in 
sending them our love and best wishes for the future. 

We would like to welcome Miss Sarina Turley to Kite 
Class who will be joining us as the new Class 
Teacher. 

 

 

FRIENDS OF EWELL GROVE EVENTS 

Monday 11th March 

School Discos 

(deadline to purchase 

Friday 8th March) 

Friday 15th March 

7:30pm 

Book Club 
A Terrible Kindness by 

Jo Browning Wroe 

Tuesday 19th 
March 

3:15pm 

Year 1 & Year 2 Cake 
Sale 

(Playground) 

Thursday 21st 
March 

7:45pm 

FOEG Social Meeting 

The Spring Tavern 

Tuesday 26th 
March 

 

Non-Uniform Day 

Donations for Spring 
Rainbow Hamper 

Raffle 

Thursday 28th 
March 

9:30am 

Spring Rainbow Raffle 
Draw 

 

SPRING FESTIVAL WEEK 

We are hoping the weather will be kind at 9:00am 
on Friday 28th March so that parents can join us on 
the playground for an end of term, whole school, 
celebration (approximately 30 minutes). 

 

ATTACHED FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

Epsom & Ewell Foodbank - Weekly Wishlist  

Easter Egg Trail, Rosebury Park - 23rd March  

Techy Tots – Easter Holiday Camp 

Ewell Village Community Litter Pick – 24th March 

 

GOVERNING BOARD MEETING 

Thursday 14th March at 8:00am 
 
 

FRIENDSHIP WEEK 

 

Next week is friendship week at Ewell Grove. The 
children will be learning about caring friendships 
through planned classroom activities, whole-school 

projects and assemblies.  

The activity fund has been 
used to book interactive 
drama workshops led by 
Open View Education, 
who use role-play to teach 
children key anti-bullying 
messages in a positive 
and empowering way. 
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